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WORK CONDUCTED THIS QUARTER
· Update guidance document with TAC and FHWA comments and in person meeting findings.
· Review Battelle findings from MT study for the needed updates for the guidance.
· Battelle finished MT DOT study of SLD and provided a briefing to the MT DOT and FHWA.
· Finish task 3 report on guidance document.


WORK PLANNED FOR NEXT QUARTER
· Work on next phase of PF
· Updates for task 3 report by Battelle, final formatting and 508 compliance work by Battelle.
· Technical assistance for agencies – NH DOT is considering assistance with AADT for MIRE.
· Planning for information to be provided at 2024 NaTMEC.



SIGNIFICANT ISSUES

· None 
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